
Witness testimony to Maryland General Assembly   SB403                   2/4/22

I am in favor of SB403 because:

1) I am a small business owner in Maryland

2) It is more convenient and less expensive for business owners

3) It makes Maryland a more competitive state in which to own a business

4) It further modernizes Maryland’s government systems to be more efficient and effective.

Thank you for your consideration to vote in favor of SB403.

Respectfully,

Wanda Lehman, Owner, Sole Member
Lehman Bookkeeping LLC
19701 Gunpowder Road
Millers, MD  21102
410-812-8334
wanda.lehman@gmail.com
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